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      “Oh, give thanks to the LORD! 
    Call upon His name; 

    Make known His deeds among the peoples! 
    Sing to Him, sing psalms to Him; 

    Talk of all His wondrous works!” Psalm 105:1-2 (NKJV) 

What was the best part of 

getting the Christmas tree? 

Amanda (9) – “I had fun sawing 

it.” 

Luke (8) –“Shaking the pine 

needles that were dead off.” 

Nathanael (5) – “That we found 

the perfect size tree for where it 

was going.” 

Rebekah (3) – “umm… taking it 

home.” 

 

Praises  

 - We have another 

supporting church and 

individual supporter! 

- God’s many and 

amazing works in our 

lives! 

     Prayer Requests 

- Health for the family as 

we enter the cold and flu 

season.  We would love to 

be at all of our scheduled 

churches as a family. 

- Brian’s brother-in-law is 

still undergoing treatment.  

Continue to pray for 

healing of the tumor on 

his right lung. 

- Upcoming meetings: 

Jan. 26 – Missionary 

Baptist Church, Carlisle, 

IA 

Feb. 1- Cedar Heights 

Baptist Church, Cedar 

Falls, IA 

Feb. 9 – Community 

Regular Baptist Church, 

Bussey, IA 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider 

supporting us with $5 a 

month or more. Contact 

us or go online to 

www.cbmoffice.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   As we look back on 2013 we are amazed at the work God has 
done.  Many steps of faith were taken, many challenges were 
faced, and many blessings were granted.  The only thing we can 
do is give thanks to God, for without Him 
none of this would have been possible.  In 
2013, we presented the ministry in 20 
churches, traveled 5,645 miles and 
thekruegfam.com was visited 1,244 times.  
As we look ahead, we thank God for the 24 
meetings scheduled for 2014. 
   It was a joy to watch our children participate in two different 
Christmas programs this month.  We were home three 
weekends, but illness affected two of those. Although it wasn’t 
the kind of downtime we had envisioned, we are thankful God 
has allowed us to travel and visit churches as a family.  

  The Sunday before Christmas we enjoyed sharing our ministry at 
Prospect Park Baptist Church in Council Bluffs, IA.  From there, we 
traveled and spent time with family.  This year Amanda and Luke read 
the Christmas story before opening gifts.    
  Brian’s parents showed us the first church he built as a child. The 

picture at the bottom shows that church next to our Lego church decorated for Christmas. 
    Finally, we are praising God for three months in a row of increased 
support.  This month He provided a third supporting church and another 
individual supporter!  We are excited for what God has in store for us in 
2014.  As you look at your 2014 budget please consider supporting us. 

  Fulfilling the great commission together, 

Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 

 
Current build site update: The rough electrical is completed in 
the education wing, sheet rock is up and they are now mudding. 
There have been a few delays with the contractors getting the 
rough electrical complete in the sanctuary.  The furnace is going 
to be installed soon which will allow them to heat the building.   


